
Click Here for Brother David's April Newsletter

SPRING CHORAL CONCERT: FRIDAY, APRIL 26: 7:00PM
SPRING INSTRUMENTAL CONCERT: SATURDAY, APRIL 27: 7PM
SPRING ART SHOW: FRIDAY, APRIL 26: 5:30 PM-7:00 PM
SATURDAY, APRIL 27: 1:30 PM-3:00 PM
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANTS DAY: WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24
FRANCISCAN CARE OF CREATION DAY: WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24

Library News
It’s not too late in the school year to check books out! Reading is a great escape even in the
busiest of times. We invite you in to explore our physical collection, search online for e-books,
audiobooks, comics and magazines, through SORA or by adding any of the free collections we
have access to that helps us expand what we can offer to you. To add additional collections
to your SORA account like AudiobookSync, LI Students Read, NY Reads, Western Suffolk
Boces and even your own library card - stop into the library for assistance or click here for
instructions you can do on your own.

http://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/BDA-Newsletter-April.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1tzjBcmstNJ3wPim3h_bQxcYjRcZj2j_fxRf7uRwwoFc/edit


As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Saint Anthony's Library

Coming Soon……
Administrative Assistants Day: April 24
Senior Athlete Commitment Signing Day: April 24
Franciscan Care for Creation Day: April 24
Spring Art Show: April 26, 27
Choral Concert: April 26
Instrumental Concert: April 27
Senior Antics Night: April 29

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Spring Tours are available on the website.
Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions Office.

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://na.accessit.online/STA19/#!resources/searchresult
https://friarathletics.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources


Not only does April have lots of showers it is filled with so many
wonderful activities. Last week we had a Magnificent Multicultural
Day, followed by the Father/Daughter Dance and then the
Challenger Camp on Sunday. All of these events allowed Saint
Anthony’s Friar Family and Spirit to really shine. We were honored to
have Suffolk District Attorney Ray Tierney ‘84 present a workshop
to our students and faculty here this past Friday morning. It is
always wonderful to see our graduates make such a Mark in our
community. On Wednesday of this week we honor our
Administrative Assistants who do so much to keep the school going each and every day and in a
special way our Senior Athletes will commit to their respective colleges. Our Fine Arts Department
will be showcased on Friday and Saturday with our annual Choral and Instrumentalist concerts as
well as the Spring Art Show. It is wonderful to see such talent on display. I am certain I will see
many of you during the week at all of these events.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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